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OFFICIAL

Dear colleagues
RE: Premises Licence Variation - Ye Olde Bridge Inn, Nottingham Road, Oxton
The application to vary the existing premises licence would result in the garden area being made
available for use by patrons up to 0130 hours. While the use of outdoor areas in connection with
licenced premises is not uncommon, this proposal would extend the existing hours much deeper
in to the night-time period. The location is also rural with residential dwellings in close proximity
to the garden area. The proposal therefore significantly increases the risk of complaints about
noise from outdoor drinking including loud talking, shouting, and laughing, and occasionally
rowdy behaviour. Environmental Health would therefore object to the proposal given the
potential for nearby residents to be affected by noise and disturbance.
If you require clarification please let me know.
Kind regards.
Jonathan Henson
Environmental Health Officer
Newark and Sherwood District Council
Working days Monday to Friday
(L) 01636 655325. (W) 07530 094336.
jonathan.henson@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk
www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk

From: request <request@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk> 
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 1:41 PM
To: Jonathan Henson <Jonathan.Henson@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Premises Licence Variation - Ye Olde Bridge Inn, Nottingham Road, Oxton

OFFICIAL
Narelle Plowright
Senior Licensing Officer
Public Protection
Newark and Sherwood District Council
(L) 01636 655894 (M) 07969 563664
Narelle.Plowright@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk
www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk

From: request <request@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk> 
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 2:16 PM
To: 'County Licensing' <County.Licensing@Notts.Police.uk>; planning <planning@newark-
sherwooddc.gov.uk>; Environmental Health <Environmental.Health@newark-
sherwooddc.gov.uk>; 'licen.sing@nottscc.gov.uk' <licen.sing@nottscc.gov.uk>;
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'alcohol@homeoffice.gov.uk' <alcohol@homeoffice.gov.uk>; 'info.nscp@nottscc.gov.uk'
<info.nscp@nottscc.gov.uk>; 'fireprotectionnorth@notts-fire.gov.uk'
<fireprotectionnorth@notts-fire.gov.uk>; 'trading.standards@nottscc.gov.uk'
<trading.standards@nottscc.gov.uk>
Subject: Premises Licence Variation - Ye Olde Bridge Inn, Nottingham Road, Oxton
Good afternoon,
Today we have received an application to vary the premises licence for Ye Olde Bridge Inn,
Oxton.
Please can we have any comments by 11 March 2024.
Best wishes
Narelle Plowright
Senior Licensing Officer
Public Protection
Newark and Sherwood District Council
(L) 01636 655894 (M) 07969 563664
Narelle.Plowright@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk
www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk
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